
 

Racine County Economic Development and 
 Land Use Planning Committee  

Monday, October 21, 2024, 5:00 p.m. 
Ives Grove Office Complex Auditorium 

14200 Washington Avenue 
Sturtevant, WI 53177 

 
Notice is hereby given that on Monday, October 21, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., the Racine 
County Economic Development and Land Use Planning Committee will conduct a public 
hearing on the update to the Racine County Farmland Preservation Plan. This plan is to 
be used as a guide for the protection of farmland in Racine County. Adoption of the plan 
will guide future changes to the zoning ordinance. The public hearing will be held in the 
Ives Grove Office Complex Auditorium, 14200 Washington Avenue, Sturtevant, WI 
53177. This location is handicap accessible. If you have other special needs, call (262) 
886-8440 or e-mail RCPlanningDevelopment@goracine.org 
 
The Racine County Farmland Preservation Plan may be viewed online at: 
https://tinyurl.com/8r2hkpva. It may also be viewed at the Ives Grove Office Complex in 
the Racine County Land Conservation Division Office. For additional information 
regarding this hearing, please contact Chad Sampson of the Racine County Land 
Conservation Division at 262-886-8440.  All interested parties will be heard. 
 
 
Publication Date: October 17, 2024 - Racine Journal Times. 
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